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Comments: Comment on Colville National Forest Plan Revision

 

 

Dear Forest Supervisor Rodney Smoldon,

 

Outdoors/good stuff.  Colville National Forest/Kettle Range and other/good stuff/but so little protected.

 

Yes/protect and conserve for now and the future.  

 

With current forest planning please recommend the following roadless areas on the Colville National Forest as

wilderness: Profanity, Bald Snow, Hoodoo, Abercrombie-Hooknose, Salmo-Priest Adjacent, Thirteenmile, and

Quartzite.

 

Proposed Special Interest Area designation/too weak/no enforcement/not a good choice.

 

Best of your offered Alternatives/Alternative P/but needs better particulars for ecological protections.  I support

the recommendations of Conservation Northwest and Kettle Range Conservation Group.

 

Thank you for including public comments on public land issues.

 

Susan Crampton

PO BOX 162

Twisp, WA 98856

 


